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     Parent Support Group  

           For Children who are Deaf/Hard of Hearing 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
        Saturday, December 14th 

10 am – 1 pm 

Emery Hall Gym  

Kansas School for the Deaf 

                450 E. Park Street, Olathe KS 66061 
 

Join us and other families of 

deaf/hard of hearing children for a 

2nd Annual Brunch with Santa! 
 

We will have a delicious brunch 

spread, crafts for the children and 

an opportunity for the children to 

meet and have their photo taken 

with our signing Santa at no cost! 
 

Please RSVP by Wednesday, 

December 4th @   

     http://bit.ly/KSDBrunchSanta  

 

   

 

Questions: lplummer@kssdb.org 

http://bit.ly/KSDBrunchSanta

